
 

At TCPL, all library users may access computers and Wi-Fi. Patrons are encouraged to 
sign up for a library card, but guest passes are available. Computers are available on a 
first come, first served basis. All users must follow federal law, state law, and the 
Library’s Code of Conduct.  
 

Youth Services internet stations are accessible only to children ages five to twelve (5 – 

12). Teen Center computers are accessible only to teens ages twelve to seventeen (12 – 

17). 

 

The Library provides access to all constitutionally protected information with unlimited 

access to materials, and with no attempt to prevent patrons from legally viewing 

materials or to prevent patrons from viewing materials some individuals may find 

offensive. It is the individual’s responsibility to choose which resources to access. Since 

the Library has no control over its content, individuals access the internet at their own 

risk. We caution patrons to access and evaluate materials online as they would any 

printed source.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Computers and Internet Policy approved and adopted by Board of Trustees 12/12/17. 

Revisions approved 08/27/24. 


